
Douglas  County  libraries
looking for Lego enthusiasts
Douglas  County  library  is  having  a  Winter  Lego  Building
Challenge.

Use Legos to create a winter themed work of art. Bring the
creation to the Minden or Zephyr Cove library between Dec. 15
and noon Jan. 3.

Lego prizes will be awarded to the first and second place
winner  in  each  age  category.  Children  and  adults  may
participate; one entry per person. Children 2-3 must use Duplo
bricks.

Winners will be announced Jan. 15.

The challenge is sponsored by the Friends of Douglas County
Library.

Complete rules and entry form are available at the Minden and
Zephyr Cove libraries.
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